Katrin Sharp

From: Participate

Sent: Friday, October 16, 2020 5:19 PM
To: Jade Riley; Katrin Sharp

Subject: FW: Winter Parking

Public Comment.

LISA ENOURATO | CITY OF KETCHUM

Public Affairs & Administrative Services Manager P.O. Box 2315 | 480 East Ave. N. | Ketchum, ID 83340
0:208.726.7803 | f: 208.726.7812

lenourato@ketchumidaho.org | www.ketchumidaho.org

From: jkueneman

Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2020 9:16 PM

To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: Winter Parking

Why don’t you be honest about describing the reason for winter overnight parking on the streets - you have allowed 36
residential units with no onsite parking (and you want to approve more) and they must park on the street year round. Be

honest and clear about the situation you have created and not claim to be helping restaurant/bar workers.

Sent from my iPhone



